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We have now started our second round of options rotation and 

we are looking forward to seeing what students choose for their 

options for next term!

Ms Hart and Matua Miu took our Black Hat students to Capital E 

this week to learn about TV production, which they will be sharing 

with the school in our next assembly.

Our swimming team had some great success at the Wairarapa 

Swimming competition and we will have some students 

progressing to the Regional competition.

Coming up next term on 7th May (put that in your calendar) will 

be our school cross country.  Students will begin training for that 

in their fitness and PE sessions over the next few weeks as we 

head into the holidays.

Paula’s Panui

Ngā Mihi, Paula Weston Tumuaki/Principal

REMINDER:
There is no school on Tuesday next week.  This is a 

school holiday - not a teacher only.  As Easter is often 

in the school holidays we don’t often have to worry 

about this day.

If you are travelling this weekend, we wish you 

carefree and safe travel and hopefully some time for 

the whole school community to relax and recharge for 

the final two weeks of the term.



Friday 29th March-Tuesday 2 April - Easter Break

Wednesday 3rd April - Vision and Hearing Screening

Friday 12th April (3pm) - End of Term 1

Monday 29th April - Start of Term 2

Tuesday 7th May - School Cross Country!!!!

Dates for the Calendar

NEW BELL TIMES
 

School Starts
8:50am

 
Block 1

9:00am - 11:00am

Morning Tea
11:00am - 11:20am

Block 2
11:20am - 12:40pm

Lunch
12:40pm - 1:30pm

Block 3
1:30pm - 3:00pm

End of Day
3:00pm



School Notices
Greytown School 

Cross Country!
Attention, all Greytown School 

students! 
It's time to lace up those running 

shoes and prepare for our upcoming 
Cross Country in Term 2, scheduled 

for early May. As the days grow 
colder and the leaves start to 

change, it's the perfect opportunity 
to hit the parks and start training.

Training over the holidays will help 
you build endurance and stamina for 

the big day. So, why not make the 
most of your free time by exploring 
the local Soldiers Memorial Park, 

and other tracks? Gather your 
friends and family for some 

invigorating outdoor activities, or 
challenge yourself to beat your 

personal best.
Stay tuned for more details and 

updates as the event approaches. 
Get ready to run, Greytown! 

Well done to 
all the 

students who 
participated 

in
MOVE IT 
MARCH 

everyone did 
so well!!

A huge thank 
you to the 
senior 

students who 
waited at 
the gate to 
stamp the 
cards!



School Notices
Success for Greytown at the Wairarapa 

Regional Swimming Champs!

We are thrilled to announce the outstanding achievements of our 

school's swimmers at the recent Wairarapa Regional Swimming 

Champs. Our talented athletes showcased their skills and determination, 

bringing home impressive results across various events.

Congratulations to the following students for their remarkable placings:

● Lara Christ: 1st Place in 25m Breaststroke

● John Hewson: 1st Place in 50m Freestyle, 1st Place in 50m 

Backstroke, 1st Place in 50m Breaststroke, 3rd Place in 

100m Medley

● Archer Coulson: 3rd Place in 25m Backstroke

● Harvey Phillips: 3rd Place in 25m Backstroke

● Brodie Bartlett: 2nd Place in 25m Freestyle, 3rd Place in 

25m Breaststroke

● Isla Smith: 3rd Place in 25m Breaststroke

● Max Perry: 3rd Place in 50m Breaststroke

These fantastic achievements reflect the hard work and dedication 

of our swimmers,  as well as the support of their parents, coaches, 

and teammates.

A special thanks goes out to Greytown Swim Club for the donation 

of swimming caps that made us look particularly polished.

Congratulations to all participants for representing our school with 

pride and sportsmanship! Go Greytown School! 󰝢🥇🥈🥉
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